
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 12/2/2015 5:02:22 PM

Subject: RE: Superintendent

Good progress.

From: Patel, Swati
Sent: Wednesday, December 02, 2015 5:02 PM
To: Baker, Josh; Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Superintendent

Molly has approved the language and will meet with us next Tuesday afternoon to strategize. Her scheduler will let 
me know what time.

Swati S. Patel
Chief of Staff
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201
DD 803.734.5095
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